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April3, 2002 

Governor Vic Atiyeh 
519 SW Park, Suite 208 
Portland, OR 97205 

Dear Governor Vic, 

The "Wearing ofthe Green" dinner auction held March 15, 2002 was a tremendous success, 
raising almost $54,000 for the Portland Rotary Charitable Trust. We would like to thank all in 
attendance and offer special congratulations to our raffle winner, Mrs. Chi-Wu Chang. We hope 
Sandy and her husband Chi-Wu enjoy their romantic vacation for two. 

The event was a tremendous success, exceeding the net from last year and· setting a new record as 
our most successful auction yet. Your participation made a wonderful difference and means 
additional financial support for our programs, including students at risk, handicapped individuals 
in need of electronically powered wheel chairs, handicapped people in central America making 
their own wheelchairs, foreign exchange students, high school students interested in learning 
more about the free enterprise system, Community Grants, World Community Service and much 
more. 

Again, thank you for joining us at our annual benefit auction. 

Sincerely, 

Lucy 
Lucy Knopf 
Auction Chairman 
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